
 

 

  August 20, 2012 

GGeenneerraall  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMEEEETTIINNGG  MMIINNUUTTEESS  OOFF  TTHHEE 

SSOOUUTTHH  CCAARROOLLIINNAA  NNUUMMIISSMMAATTIICC  AASSSSOOCCIIAATTIIOONN  
--------------------------------------------

- 
 October 29, 2005        Embassy Suites Greenville, SC 

 
                          

President Paul D. Walters called the General Membership meeting of the South Carolina 
Numismatic Association to order at 9:41 AM. 
 
 Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., Convention Chairman declared there was a quorum of 
members. 
  
 President Walters welcomed all the members and visitors to the Annual Convention.  He 
reported on the planning that the Board had done to move the show to its new venue.  He 
reported the show appears to be going well and the Board is pleased with the new location.    
 

Mr. Sheheen, Jr. thanked President Walters and Bourse Chairman Tony Chibbaro for all 
the hard work they did getting the show setup at the new venue.  He stated that a good 
foundation is critical for a successful show.  He also complimented the leadership on the 
excellent publicity.  The Association would like to expand its educational programs by adding a 
grading program at the 2006 convention. 

 
The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM on a motion by Hugh Shull 

which as seconded by Sam Norris. 
     

 
 
     
     
 
Pascal S. Brock 
SCNA Secretary 

 
 


